

NEWSLETTER

Term 1, Week 3 2020

office@meads.e-sussex.sch.uk

This week, Year 5 and Year 1 have been able to vote for their School Council representatives. Chyna Wai, Kenzy Amrouche, Rupert Robinson and Aria Ovaisi will represent their classes.

Miss Tullett has been out of school (getting a little wet!) on 'Wild Beach' training. We will be planning opportunities for children in Year 2 to visit and learn at the beach so that Miss Tullett can put her new training into practise. We hope that later in the year other classes will be able to experience this too.

Please ensure your child has a coat for school now that the summer seems to have gone; at least we don't have to water our gardens anymore (that's one less job for the weekend!).

Katherin Weeks



PLEASE DO NOT PARK OR 'WAIT'

ON THE NEW SCHOOL ZIG-ZAGS.

THEY ARE THERE TO KEEP

OUR CHILDREN SAFE.



Please be aware that (as in most schools) we have a number of children who are allergic to nuts.

Therefore, we are a 'nut free zone'.

Please ensure your own child's lunchbox does not include peanut butter or other products specifically containing nuts.

Thank You

Rainbow Awards:

Reception: Samuel Huff

Year 1: Huxley Buckland

Year 2: Ana-Marie Loncarevic

Year 3: Rory Cooper

Year 4: Hollie Pope

Year 5: Ben Hatton

Year 6: Joel Hitch

School Council

Year 5

Year 1





Wild Beach!





Information for Parents

SUPPORTING an Anxious child



Audience: Parents, Carers, Professionals

Parents: £8.50 Professionals: £12.50

Date: 6th October 2020

Time: 8pm - 9.30pm

Venue: Vimeo Live Stream

This empowering talk, led by Founder of the Child Therapy Service, Tracy Chadwick - will unpick why some children struggle with anxiety and know what to put in place, to support them.

http://childtherapyservicecic.eventbrite.com/





Year 1 Learning













